Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set C.229: Amjad Hanbali

Amjad Hanbali
Sana Hanbali
10620 Elizabeth Lake Rd.
Leona Valley, CA 93551
(661) 266-0421

Junaid Rahman Oct. 16, 2006
California Public Utilities Commission

c/o Aspen Environmental Group

30423 Canwood St., Suite 215

Agoura Hills, CA 91301

Fax {661) 449-3069

Subject: Antelope Transmission Project, Segments 2 and 3

Dear Mr. Rahman:

I Would like to inform you and The California Public
Utilities Commission about my sincere opposition to C.229-1
Antelope-Pardee 500 KV Transmission Project. This proposed
alternative 5 will disturb the Community and the lifestyle
of Leona Valley. We do not want to expose our families C.2292
specially our young children to this high electro-magnatic At
radiation, it is not appropriate to have these overhead
high Voltage running through a community such as ours. My
recommendation is to run these power lines away from the C.229-3
communities or to run it in underground lines in the areas
close to the communities. I would like to inform you that
if this Alternative 5 is chosen I will be joining my
community to fight this project. The Community voice was
clear in the public meeting on August 28,2006 at George
Lane Park, Quartz Hill. In this meeting we all opposed
this project specially alternative 5.
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Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Response to Comment Set C.229: Amjad Hanbali

C.229-1 Thank you for submitting your option on Alternative 5.
C.229-2 Please see General Response GR-3 for information regarding EMF impacts.

C.229-3 Thank you for your suggestions. Your comments will be shared with the decision-makers who are
reviewing the Project and alternatives at the USDA Forest Service and the CPUC.

Please see General Response GR-6 regarding underground construction.
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